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August 5, 2021 

To whom it may concern 

 

Title of study: Biologic Therapy for Crohn Disease over the Last Three 

Decades 

Chief investigator: Xu Feng 1, MD, PhD 

1Department of General Surgery, Sir Run-Run Shaw Hospital, Zhejiang 

University School of Medicine, Hangzhou 310016, Zhejiang Province, China. 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for 

this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques 

mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

 

Please contact me (phoneshe@zju.edu.cn) if you have any queries. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Hui Liu, PhD, Laboratory of Laparoscopic Technique Research of 

Zhejiang Province, Department of General Surgery, Sir Run Run Shaw 

Hospital, Zhejiang University, Hangzhou 310016, Zhejiang Province, China. 

 

E-mail: Lhui2010@zju.edu.cn 

Telephone: 86-571-86006653 


